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Association Membership

The Springwoods Civic Association collects annual dues of $12.00 per household. No organization can function without proper funding. These dues go to neighborhood events, beautification, neighborhood entry and meeting signs, phone directories, newsletters, vehicle stickers and deed restriction handouts. If you would like to have more input into what goes on in our neighborhood, we invite you to attend the Civic Association General Meetings, which are normally held every other month at the Fair Haven Methodist Church, near the corner of Long Point and Gessner. Refreshments are served at 7:00 PM and the regular meeting begins at 7:30 PM. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

Membership / Dues

Please print your information as you would want it to appear in the Neighborhood directory.

Date: __________________


Name: ____________________________________________________


Address: __________________________________________________


Telephone: ________________________________________________


Email Address: _____________________________________________


Provide your directory information to Luis Garcia 281-658-2685 or Fax to 713-973-9538


Check the Committee to which you are willing to give some of your time

Crime Watch
_____

Membership
_____ 
Telephone
_____



Beautification
_____

Directory
_____
Hospitality
_____


Flags

_____

Newsletter
_____
Nominating
_____



Welcome
_____

Deed Restrictions _____
Please return this form to your Membership Representative with your check for $12.00 or send it to our treasurer, Garth Heitshusen, 1935 Triway Lane, Houston, TX 77043. Be sure to pickup your vehicle stickers!!


Please make checks payable to “SCA” or “Springwoods Civic Association”. 

Membership Progress for 2010

Twenty-six (26) households have joined the Springwoods Civic Association for the year 2010.  An active membership shows interest and support for a continued interest in your neighborhood and home values. 

 The SCA board is constantly working with other civic clubs in the area and the local police in making our area aware.  

Your membership shows your support in keeping SCA an active organization,  keeping up your property values and a source of information to current city and police activities.  

Membership is $ 12.00 a year which is very reasonable compared to surrounding association and home owner associations.  Membership entitles you to be an active member, attend civic club meetings and activities.  An active participation by all members represents a stronger force to our elected officials in opposing legal regulation and fighting crime. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------

City of Houston ZIP Code 77043
	SUPER NEIGHBORHOODS

	
	

	Spring Branch West
	Westbranch

	Memorial
	Spring Branch North


	ELECTED OFFICIALS

	COUNCIL MEMBER
	District A - Brenda Stardig , At-Large Council Members 

	HARRIS COUNTY
	Precinct 3 - Steve Radack , Precinct 4 - Jerry Eversole 

	TEXAS HOUSE
	District 138 - Dwayne Bohac 

	TEXAS SENATE
	District 7 - Dan Patrick , District 15 - John Whitmire 

	U.S. HOUSE
	District 7 - John Culberson 


	FACILITY/WEBSITE
	DEPT.
	ADDRESS
	PHONE

	Nob Hill Park 
	 Parks
	 10300 Timber Oak
	 

	Agnes Moffit Park Swimming Pool 
	 Parks
	 10645 Hammerly
	 713.468.5666

	Agnes Moffit Park Disc Golf Course 
	 Parks
	 10645 Hammerly
	 713.468.5666

	Citizen Assistance Office 
	 CAO
	 170 Heights Blvd.
	 713.803.1062

	Citizen Assistance Office 
	 CAO
	 6400 High Star
	 713.778.6504

	Garbage, Tree / Junk Waste, Recycling 
	 SolidWaste
	 
	 311

	Tree Waste Pickup Pilot Program 
	 SolidWaste
	 
	 311

	Brittmoore Reconstruction 
	 Construction
	 .
	 .


Springwoods High School Police
Officer Bern Collum
713-365-4475 x3129
Call 311 - 
Call the service helpline for assistance with non-emergencies. 
Houston Police PIP/COP meeting
When:  April 20, 2010    6:30p – COP  7:00p – PIP

Where:  8009 Long Point – Long Point Baptist church sanctuary

Topic:  “Gypsy Investigations” Officer Dees of the Houston Police Department

Major Offender’s division will be out to discuss how these clans affect crime in the Area.

Upcoming meetings:  May 18th – Lois Gibson – world famous HPD sketch artist

                                             June 15th – Shoot, Don’t shoot – demo

Off-Street Parking Community Meetings
The Houston Planning Commission is examining off-street parking issues and whether changes to Chapter 26 of the Code of Ordinances are needed. Some of the topics that will be discussed include, but are not limited to shared parking, parking management areas, types of occupancy and intensity of use (i.e. bars, types of restaurants, etc.), parking incentives for development along transit corridors or for restoration of historic buildings, lifts and valet parking, just to name
a few.
 
The community meetings are as follows:

Wednesday, April 14 from 4:30 - 6:30 p.m.

Judson Robinson Jr. Community Center

2020 Hermann Dr, Houston, TX  77004

Wednesday, April 21 from 5:30 - 7:30 p.m.

United Way of Greater Houston

50 Waugh Drive, Houston, TX 77007
 

You may access the existing parking ordinance at 
http://library.municode.com/index.aspx?clientId=10123&stateId=43&stateName=Texas; choose Chapter 26 in the left window.
If unable to attend one of the meetings, comments and ideas may be submitted by email to parkingcomments@cityofhouston.net or by mail to Dipti Mathur, City of Houston Planning Department, P.O. Box 1562, Houston, TX 77251. The process may be followed on the Planning and Development Department's website at www.houstonplanning.com. 
	HCC Spring Branch Invites Community to Job Fair

	HOUSTON, TX (April 5, 2010) - Houston Community College welcomes employers from diverse industries to the annual Spring Job Fair. Job seekers will have the opportunity to interface with recruiters and learn about exciting employment opportunities in Houston on Wednesday, April 21. The fair, coordinated by HCC's Job Placement office, will be held at the HCC Spring Branch Campus in the South Hallway from 9 a.m. - 1 p.m.
 
Confirmed employers attending include the US Navy, The Art Institute of Houston, ID Theft Solutions, College Nannies and Tutors of Katy, Serv-U-Demo, State Farm Insurance, City of Houston, Ikea, Federal Bureau of Prisons, ChildCare Careers LLC, Allied Barton Security Services, TNT Direct Sales - Comcast, Harris County Juvenile Probation Department, Green Mountain Energy, Aflac, Workforce Solutions, and Food Team.
 
If you are an employer and would like to participate in the event, please contact Tambela Franklin, Director of Career Planning and Resources, at 713-718-5802.
 
Companies are looking for qualified candidates in the areas of customer service, technology, sales, criminal justice, accounting, business, internships, and other in-demand areas. Recommended dress includes business to business casual. Participants are encouraged to bring several résumés.
 
This event is free to attend and open to the public.
 
Résumé assistance is available by appointment. Email jp.nw@hccs.edu or call 713-718-5423 for more information.


City of Houston Compostable Bags Required April 5, 2010
Join the City of Houston and Go Green! Effective April 5, 2010, if you are going to bag up yard waste, it must be in an approved compostable bag, displaying the City of Houston logo. The grace period is now ending and the city will no longer pickup your yard waste in a regular trash bag.
A regular trash bag can take over 100 years to decompose! But when it comes to yard waste, like grass clippings and leaves, you have choices: grasscycling, composting, or the use of compostable bags. So why fill up the landfills? By diverting this material from area landfills, the city anticipates saving at least $1.5 million dollars annually while preserving the environment and valuable landfill space. The Solid Waste Department (SWD) will use these savings to add more Houstonians to the Automated Recycling Program. 
Please go to the SWD web site at www.houstonsolidwaste.org to find a current list of retailers and more information regarding the compostable bag program. 
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The ABC’s of Neighborhood Crime Watch – Citizen Patrol
• Any community resident can join – young and old, single and married, renter and home owner.

• A few concerned residents can spearhead the effort to organize and participate in the crime watch.

• Members learn how to make their homes more secure, watch out for each other and the neighborhood and report activities that raise their suspicions to the police or sheriff’s office.

• Watch groups are not vigilantes. They are extra eyes and ears for reporting crime and helping neighbors. Neighborhood Watch helps build pride and serves as a springboard for efforts that address community concerns. 

The goals of the Citizen Patrol program are:

· To provide an effective method of discouraging neighborhood crimes.

· To promote a friendly and safer neighborhood environment while respecting the privacy and rights of all citizens. 

· To encourage awareness and provide improved communication among neighbors. 

· To upgrade the quality of life and property values in the area.
As you may have heard, we have experienced a rash of BMV’s (Burglary of Motor Vehicle) in our neighborhood recently. Please remember to lock your vehicle as the suspect or suspects will often go from car to car to see what’s unlocked. Don’t be an easy target or an easy victim. 
If you are interested in participating in our Crime Watch please contact Bill Alcorn at 713-468-0341. We will be holding our next Springwoods Citizen Patrol meeting on Thursday, May 13th at 7:00 PM.

�

















Calendar of Events


Springwoods Civic Association General Meeting


Fair Haven Methodist Church


Fellowship Hall


April 13th, 2010 (2nd Tuesday)


7:00 PM refreshments – 7:30 PM Meeting





Spring Branch West Super Neighborhood Meeting


Spring Branch Medical Center


April 15h, 2010 (2nd Thursday)


7:00 PM





Northwest Division Civic PIP/COP Meeting


Long Point Baptist Church 


8009 Long Point 


April 20th, 2010 (3rd Tuesday)


6:30 PM – COP Issues


7:00 PM – PIP Meeting


�Officer Brett Tatum�832-394-0114 (store front)


713-303-5413 (cell)


� HYPERLINK "mailto:brett.tatum@cityofhouston.net" \o "mailto:brett.tatum@cityofhouston.net" �brett.tatum@cityofhouston.net�





Certification / Recertification for patrollers is held each month on the third Thursday at the Long Point Store Front at 6:30 pm, unless otherwise notified.


April 15th, 2010 (3rd Thursday)





Springwoods COP Meeting


10518 Knoboak Drive


May 13th, 2010  


7:00 PM





Flag Days 2010


Here is our list of days that we display American flags at each of the homes in the neighborhood. 


Feb 15th	President's Day


May 31th	Memorial Day


June 14th	Flag Day


July 4th	Independence Day


Sept 11th	Patriot Day


Nov 11th	Veterans Day


Dec 7th		Pearl Harbor Day











School is back in session!


Spring break is over and the kids have returned to the local schools which increases the traffic in the mornings and mid-afternoon. Please be mindful of your speed as you travel through the neighborhood. The police have also increased their patrols and are watching those stop signs!





Neighborhood Directory


Luis and Anell Garcia are still working on updating the Neighborhood Directory with all of our new neighbors, but they need your help. 





Please update your directory information and provide it to them. They can be contacted at the following numbers or you can mail or drop off your information at their home: 





281-658-2685 (Home)


713-973-9538 (Fax)





Luis Garcia


10518 Knoboak Drive


Houston, TX  77043





Neighborhood Email Address


� HYPERLINK "mailto:SpringWoodsCA@aol.com" ��SpringWoodsCA@aol.com�





Please send us an email and we can include you on the new distribution list for the Springwoods Civic Association. You can also send us any information you would like included in our next newsletter. Thank you for your participation!





Thanks for the Help!!





A special “Thank You” to Dave Johnson who donated 50 American flags for our flag days. Also thanks to all of the people who put out flags and help us deliver the newsletter!! We could not get it done without your help. 





Please call Betty Morris at 713-467-6329 if you need any replacement American flags.








Officers


President	  Luis Garcia


Vice President	  Walter Hallows


Secretary	  Christopher Robb


Treasurer	  Garth Heitshusen


� HYPERLINK "mailto:SpringWoodsCA@aol.com" ��SpringWoodsCA@aol.com�





Committees





Welcome		Open


Crime Watch	    Bill Alcorn


Deed Restrictions  Carisa Powers


Beautification		Open


Directory	     Luis Garcia


Flags		     Betty Morris


Hospitality	     Betty Morris


Membership	     	Open


Newsletter	     Walter Hallows


Nominating	     Betty Morris


Telephone	     Loraine Guerrero


Association Officers are elected at the February General Meeting every other year. The Board meets on the first Tuesday of each month to discuss neighborhood issues or as needed. The Board feels that it is important to have your input regarding the ways in which the civic association can better serve its members.


Association General Meetings are held every other month. The location, dates and times will be announced.





Spring has sprung in Springwoods!!


�


Springtime is home improvement time!  These improvements may include painting a room in your home, remodeling a bath or your kitchen.  Spring time improvements might also include yard improvements along with outside lighting, a new garage door, new windows, outside painting, improved driveway or a new roof. 


Security improvements like outside lighting, double entry door locks, metal entry gates, door peep holes are all deterrents to the recent break ins that have been occurring in the area. 





Association General Meeting  


The next general meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 13th, 2010 at the Fair Haven Methodist Church, near the corner of Long Point and Gessner in the Fellowship Hall. Refreshments will be served at 7:00 PM and the meeting will begin at 7:30 PM. 


Please bring up any new concerns you may have to the meeting. We are continuing our 2010 membership drive, so come on out, spend some time with your neighbors and get to know them better. The more the merrier! 
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